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80 Seymour Street, Hartford Connecticut 06106

April 22 2021
To: Penny Lanzisera From: Bette W. Blankenship M.S., D.A.B.R.
Senior Health Physicist Medical Physicist and Radiation Safety Officer
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Hartford Hospital
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 Department of Radiation Safety

King of Prussia, PA 19406

RAM License No. 06-0025304

Request: An Amendment to the Radioactive Materials License to Identify the Hartford Hospital
Leadership Contact for the Radioactive Materials License and Radiation Safety Program.

Dear Ms. Lanzisera;

Please amend the Hartford Hospital Radioactive Materials license to add Ms. Cheryl Ficara RN, MS,
NEA-BC, Senior Vice President of Operations for the Hartford Region as the leadership contact for the
Hartford Hospital Radioactive Materials License and Radiation Safety Program.

Please contact me with any questions,

Thank you,
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Bette W. Blankenship M.S., D.A.B.R. Cheryl Ficara RN, MS, NEA-BC
Medical Physicist Senior Vice President, Operations
Hartford Hospital Radiation Safety Officer HHC Hartford Region

bette.blankenship@hhchealth.org Cheryl.ficara@hhchealth.org






